
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

International Tiger Day plays a crucial role in spotlighting the 
urgent need to conserve tigers and their habitats. The day 
facilitates conversations about the challenges faced by tigers, 
while also providing a platform for sharing strategies that 
could help secure their future. 

To commemorate the ‘International Tiger Day’ and to promote 
awareness, conservation and expansion of wild tiger habitats, 
the students of class I presented a special assembly on 27th July 
2023. 

The programme commenced with seeking Almighty’s blessings 
through a prayer song, followed by pledge, thought of the day, 
news headlines and word of the day. Thereafter children 
presented a skit and a dance depicting the sufferings of the 
tigers on planet Earth. The little wonders left everyone 
spellbound by their oratory, acting and dance skills. Ma’am 
Principal and Head Mistress ma’am appreciated and applauded 
the efforts made by the students and expressed their heartfelt 
gratitude. The programme culminated with appreciation and 
motivational message by ma’am Principal. 


